
Prospective Families of St. John Fisher 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

Dear Parent/s of a Future Falcon, 

On behalf of the faculty and staff of St. John Fisher School, thank you for considering joining our 
vibrant, faith-filled community. Choosing a school for your child is one of the most important 
decisions you’ll make—and we are honored to be among your options. 

At St. John Fisher, we believe we are a Catholic Community Like No Other. Rooted in faith, 
guided by excellence, and strengthened by community, SJF provides students with a 
well-rounded foundation for success in school, in life, and in their journey of faith. 

What makes St. John Fisher truly special can be summed up in three words: family, community, 
and excellence. Our parents are deeply involved in the life of the school, working hand-in-hand 
with our teachers to support each child’s academic and personal growth. Our students are 
known, valued, and loved. They are encouraged to be inquisitive learners, compassionate 
classmates, and young people of integrity. Our faculty and staff are second to none: deeply 
committed professionals who live out our mission each day with dedication, creativity, and heart. 

In every classroom, students are engaged in meaningful learning experiences that foster critical 
thinking, collaboration, and a lifelong love of learning. Our rigorous academic program is 
enhanced by a rich spiritual life, where students grow in their Catholic faith through daily prayer, 
service opportunities, and a commitment to living Gospel values. 

As principal of St. John Fisher, I am proud to lead a school that inspires excellence and 
celebrates the unique gifts of every child. It is a place where faith and knowledge go hand in 
hand—and where students thrive. 

We would love to welcome you to the Falcon Family. If you have any questions or would like to 
learn more about what makes SJF so exceptional, please don’t hesitate to contact me directly at 
cdunlavy@sjfschool.us. 

Come see what it means to be a Falcon. Now is a great time to join our St. John Fisher family! 

With gratitude and excitement, 

Colleen Dunlavy 
Principal, St. John Fisher School 

 


